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June 14 2022 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE   
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Water supply interruptions 

 
Central Darling Shire Council would like to advise that from tomorrow, Thursday, 
June 16, there will be water supply interruptions.  
 
The interruptions will occur over the next seven to 10 days for pipeline cleaning and 
audit works.  
 
Starting on Thursday, June 16, there will be interruptions to the water supply firstly in 
Ivanhoe and then in Wilcannia while a cleaning crew come through and clean and 
map out the water pipe system. 
 

 
Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

 

Ends 

Media Contact: Gabrielle Johnston 0472 787 022 
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